
What does your 
learner...?

Hear?
(influences)

Think and Feel?
(preoccupations)

Say and Do?
(behaviour)

See?
(environment)

Pain Points? Gain Points?

I have trouble paying
attention during class.

What needs to be re-
viewed for the test?

So many new and
strange concepts to 
learn.

Find it difficult to fol
low and participate in 
class. When instructor 
picks me as a victim I 
pass.

I just don't get this 
and I have read it over 
a couple of times.

To use this 
document: 

Just go to File.. 
Make a Copy. 
Remember to 
make the file 
viewable by 

others if 
applying for 
your badge!

With our thanks

Why am I having trou-
ble staying engaged?

Understand the concept 
and then when it is pre
sented in a different 
way do not understand

Like it when the teacher
explains each part of
the concept and then
puts it all back together

Class average is low on
tests and assignments

Students would rather
do something else with
technology than take
part in the class learn-
ing.

Students feel relieved
when class is over. :)

Beginning of course 
have some successes 
and as course pro-
gresses begin to have 
doubts.


